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March 19, 2024 
 
 
Jamie Stanley, Branch Manager 
Safety-Kleen Systems Inc  
5309 24th Ave S 
Tampa, FL 33619 
jamason.stanley@safety-kleen.com  
 
Re: Safety-Kleen Systems Inc 

Facility ID No. FLD980847271 
Hillsborough County 

 
Dear Mr. Stanley, 
 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection (Department) personnel conducted an inspection 
of the above-referenced facility on February 22, 2024.  Based on the information provided during 
the inspection, the facility was determined to be in compliance.  A copy of the inspection report is 
available online at: Inspection Report.  Any non-compliance items which may have been identified 
at the time of the inspection have been resolved. 
 
The Department appreciates your compliance efforts.  Should you have any questions or 
comments, please contact Mollie Enck at (813) 470-5900 or via e-mail at 
mollie.enck@floridadep.gov.    
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
M. Brandon Miller, C.W.E. 
Environmental Manager 
Compliance Assurance Program 
Southwest District 
 
ec: Mollie Enck, DEP-SWD, mollie.enck@floridadep.gov   
 M. Brandon Miller, DEP-SWD, michael.b.miller@floridadep.gov   
 Jose Reyes Jr., Safety-Kleen, jose.reyesjr@Safety-Kleen.com  
 Christopher Abel, Safety-Kleen, christopher.abel@safety-kleen.com  
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